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September 9, 2018

Sunday, September 9th , 2018 
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship
 5:30pm 	 Youth

Tuesday, September 11th
 4:00pm 	 Baptist Housing

Wednesday, September 12th
 5:30pm	 Dinner 
 6:15pm 	 Bible Study
 6:15pm	 Children & Youth Activities
 7:00pm 	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, September 13th 
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
                           TriCounty Bridge

Friday, September 14th
 5:30pm	 Cards - Fellowship Hall

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

Dear Church,

I was enormously pleased by the turnout we had for our first 
Wednesday dinner and Bible study last week; it was by far the biggest 
crowd we’ve had in several years. I want you to know that seeing 
so many faces—and enjoying such wonderful participation from 
everyone during our study!—has re-inspired me as a teacher. Therefore, 
I write this letter to invite you and your family to join us this fall on 
Wednesday evenings.

For some folks, this is an invitation to re-commit to what was once 
a weekly practice; for others, it is an invitation to commit to trying 
something entirely new. For all of us, however, it is an invitation to 
come together as Christ’s Church, break bread with one another, and 
carefully consider what God’s Word is saying to us today.

Here’s my pledge to you: each week I will come prepared with a Bible 
study that is both rich and relevant.

Meanwhile, I pledge (though I cannot take any credit for it) that the 
meal we eat will be delicious--and at $6 per plate, it’s the best deal in 
town!

Dinner begins at 5:30PM, and Bible study begins at 6:15PM. Please call 
the church office to make a reservation.

Hope to see you there!

Austin

www.corbinfbc.org

Memorial Gifts:
A gift has been given to the FBC Shoebox Ministry

in honor of our grandchildren,
Georgia Blair Scott

Mary Campbell Scott
Caroline Siler Sturgill

by
Tommy and Patsy Faulkner

Gifts have been given to the Winter Relief Ministry
in memory of Dave Huff 

by
Terry and Pat Conrad & Julian and Grace Boggs

Mitchell and Connie Brookins
Melvin and Jane Chandler & Family

Randy and Kendra Clark
Franklin and Alice Craig
Rex & Patricia Farmer

Martin and Celia Ann Fish
Robert and Susan Hampton

Glenn and Debbie Lasko
Kenny and Cissy Leatherman

Suzanne Miles
Sue MIlls

Kevin and Sherry Pace
Earl and Mary Pennington
Music Alumni Association

Tom and Jen Shelton

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of Dave Huff

by
Glida Morgan

Bill and Nettie Sosh
Darrell and Kathy Tremaine

the FBC Craft Club

A gift has been given to the FBC Shoebox Ministry
In memory of

Mel Chandler, Sr. for his August 24th birthday
by

Vivian Jackson

Wednesday, September 12th
Menu				    Volunteers
White Lasagna		               Jenny Daniel
Salad				    Cindy Finneseth
Dessert			   Glennis Hensley

Mustard Seed Garden Yield - August 30:
Carrots 		    4.90 lbs
Chard			     1.20 lbs.
Cherry Tomatoes	 13.95 lbs.
Green Onions		      .50 lbs.
Okra			       .50 lbs.

If you signed up for tickets for The Book of Job performance, 
please pay for them by Sunday, September 9th. You may do so in 
the church office or see Nettie Sosh. 



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Sixteenth Sunday after Pentecost
September 9, 2018

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 146

James 2:1-10
Mark 7:24-37

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Jesu, Jesu, Fill Us with Your Love

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Faith by Itself”

The Celebration of Communion

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Paul Sims
		  202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:	 Sandi Curd
		  524-7785

USHERS & GREETERS
September 9, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Rex Huff
6. Steve Surmont
6. Gary Motz
7. David Landrum

September 2nd Summary:
		             Budget Offerings:       $            12,199.00
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $         470,140.09
		             YTD Budget Goal:        $         484,528.00
                                               Loose Change:        $                    55.84
			       Winter Relief:        $              1,595.00    
 
Loose change received in September will benefit the Shoebox Ministry to children in 
Southeastern and Southern Kentucky, distributed through Olive Branch Ministries.

September 9th:
	 Nursery:	        Jennifer Hannah and Glida Morgan
	 Children’s Church: (OC)Cheryl Landrum and Nancy Rich
                                                    (YC)  Aaron and Katie House

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, September 9th 
 are placed in memory of 

EDMOND AND EDITH WYATT
and

RAY TIPTON
by

Joyce Tipton
Jeff, Debbie, and Lauren Rae Tipton

Wes, Lynn, and Wesley Tipton
Seth and Sarah Reeves

Kim, Steve, Michael Ray, Hannah, and Jeffery Scott Morton

Your Help is needed!
Summer is almost gone, and our Homecoming event is approaching 
quickly. With all our busy schedules, we do not have time to 
schedule a fall cleanup day as planned. A board with tasks to be 
completed is available in the office. You may “choose a chore” from 
that board. We want to have everything as clean as possible for the 
homecoming, so please make an extra effort to have your chore 
completed by September 22nd.  – Ann Hacker

The Sanctuary flowers for 
Sunday, September 9th are placed 

in honor of Sarah Ashley’s 90th birthday
by

Kathy and Darrell Tremaine
Don, Diane, Sarah, and Katie Ashley

Lori, Duane, Bryce, and Brody Barton
Todd, Alice, Lucas, and Alex Tremaine

Shoebox Ministry:
It’s time for our annual shoebox ministry drive. Once again, we 
hope to fill 200 boxes that will go to the Olive Branch Ministries 
located in Somerset, Kentucky. This ministry distributes boxes to 
some of the poorest counties in Kentucky.
If you would like to fund a box or boxes, the average cost is $25. 
Please note on your check or envelope, “Shoebox Ministry.”

Attention Men of FBC:

On November 9-10 we will be holding our second annual Fall Men’s 
Golf Retreat at Woodlake Resort in Tazewell, TN. Last year’s 
retreat was an enormous success, and I look forward to an even 
more successful event this year! The cost of the full retreat is $150, 
which includes two rounds of golf as well as lodging at Woodlake 
Resort. Anyone unable to make it for both days is invited to join us 
for either Friday’s round ($48, tee time of noon) or Saturday’s round 
($48, tee time of 9:00AM). We will dine together on the evening of 
the 9th at the resort’s steakhouse (note that the cost for this meal is 
not included in the cost of the retreat), and we will share in a time of 
devotion together Saturday morning before we tee off. Please call the 
church office to register. This event is open to all family and friends 
of FBC, so please invite anyone you’d like to attend!

 Sincerely,

 Austin Carty       David Myers          Dave Huff


